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Chute Lodge 
 
 
 

Chute Lodge 
 

To be sold by auction.  
 
As soon as the intended auction for the Manor of Chute is over, the present Deputation of that 
Manor, from Mary Lady Arundell to John Freeman, Esq., it is thought that this will be a very 
valuable acquisition to the purchaser of the Manor of Chute, as a proper companion to the 
Bailiwick and Keeper of the Forest of Chute aforesaid. 
 
Salisbury & Winchester Journal, 25 October 1775 

 


